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Dear Chair Helm, Vice Chairs Hartman and Owens, and Honorable Members of the 

Committee: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony of HB 2999. 

 

I live in Central Oregon.  Last year I hit a deer in Sunriver causing damage to my car.  

I also had a near miss last November on Highway 20 between Bend and Sisters.   I 

was not injured.  However, every car/deer accident most likely kills the deer and 

leads to substantial costs both in dollars and time for humans.  

 

I fully support any improvements that reduce the probability of hitting a deer/elk.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sally Dixon 

 

 


